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July 2020:

Elbert Davis and 

Markese Leathers 

were featured in the 

Rocky Mount 

Telegram for their 

leadership of the 

EVS team during 

the COVID 

pandemic.



July 2020:

The Nash UNC Health 

Care Foundation 

sponsored a free mask 

drive thru event in the 

community. 



July 

2020:

Nash UNC 

announced 

that 10 new 

physicians 

were joining 

the team.



July 2020:

DeNaide Dickens was 

welcomed as our new 

Executive Director of 

Human Resources.



July 

2020:

COO / CNO Dr. 

Crystal Hayden 

was featured 

on WHIG TVôs 

hereôs to Your 

Good Health to 

discuss Nash 

UNCôs COVID 

response. 



July 

2020:

Nash UNC 

unveiled a 

state-of-the-

art new 

COVID unit 

on the second 

floor of the 

hospital. 



July 

2020:

The Nash 

UNC EVS 

department 

received a 99 

sanitation 

score from 

the Health 

Department. 



July 

2020:

The EVS 

team started 

providing 

patient care 

packages that 

promote rest 

and 

relaxation. 



August 

2020:

The Nash UNC 

Health Care 

Foundation 

awarded five 

student 

volunteers a 

2020 Junior 

Volunteer 

College 

Scholarship.


